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Google
executives including the CEO, CFO, the

VP for People Operations, the VP
for Global

Affairs and Chief Legal Officer, and both co-

founders can be
seen applauding a speech on

“white privilege” in a video leaked to
Breitbart

News by an anonymous source.

The
video is a full recording of Google’s first all-hands meeting

following
the 2016 election, featuring CEO Sundar Pichai, co-founders

622

https://www.breitbart.com/tech/2018/09/12/google-execs-applaud-speech-white-privilege/#disqus_thread


Sergey Brin
and Larry Page, and several other Google executives. It

can be watched
in full below.

“Speaking
to white men, there’s an opportunity right now to

understand your
privilege in this society. Take the opportunity to go

through the
bias-busting training, read about privilege, read about the

real history
of oppression in this country.”

The
employee told his colleagues to “discuss the issues you are

passionate
about during Thanksgiving dinner and don’t back down

and laugh it off
when you hear the voice of oppression speak through

metaphors, and I
promise to do the same”

Instead
of challenging the employee for singling out members of a

particular
gender or race for “bias-busting,” the Google executives on

stage
instead chose to applaud him.

Watch
entire leaked video:

 



The
talking points used by the employee are characteristic of the

“privilege-checking” tendency of the left-wing identity politics, which

identifies straight white males as being at the top of the totem pole of

oppression.

In
a previous story, Breitbart News reported that Google distributes

training materials to employees that identify a set of traits including

“objectivity” and “meritocracy” that are unfairly valued by “white

dominant culture.”

The
company is currently facing a class-action lawsuit from former

employees
alleging that the company discriminates against Asian and

white males,
as well as conservatives and libertarians.

Update
— After Breitbart News published this
article, a Google

spokesperson replied to a request for comment with the
following

statement:

“At
a regularly scheduled all hands meeting, some Google employees

and
executives expressed their own personal views in the aftermath of

a
long and divisive election season. For over 20 years, everyone at

Google has been able to freely express their opinions at these

meetings. Nothing was said at that meeting, or any other meeting, to

suggest that any political bias ever influences the way we build or

operate our products. To the contrary, our products are built for

everyone, and we design them with extraordinary care to be a

trustworthy source of information for everyone, without regard to

political viewpoint.”


